
Come Meet SARAH STITES and Hear 

“WHY SHE SAID Ayo! TO ARMENIA” 
Sunday, MAY 1, 2022 following Divine Liturgy in Abajian Hall 

 
Sarah Stites is the Development Officer for Ayo!, the crowdfunding platform of Fund 
for Armenian Relief (FAR).  She also works closely with Caritas Aregak Foundation, 
an organization dedicated to the empowerment of children and youth with disabilities 
and their families in Gyumri, Armenia. She is a dual citizen of both the US and Armenia. 

Sarah will talk about her personal story of moving from Washington, DC to Gyumri, 
learning Armenian, discovering more about the grandfather she never met, and 
becoming involved with Ayo! and its projects across Armenia, her home for the past four 
years.   

      This is a FREE program for all ages that you won’t want to miss! 

    Complimentary Light Lunch will be served – RSVP by April 26! 
Aline Tashjian (201) 696-0023  OR  aline.tashjian23@gmail.com 

 
        Hosted by St. Leon Women’s Guild, ACYOA Jrs. & ACYOA Srs.  


